## **Group Gift for Missionaries**

Dear Small Group Leaders, Brothers & Sisters,

Thank you God and let us participate together to do missionary care in this upcoming holiday season by sending Christmas cards and gift boxes to bless our supporting missionaries. We believe your words and love will bless and support them.

Small group leaders please encourage your group members to adopt one or two missionaries to care and pray for them. If your group do not have a specific care target yet, please contact our LMC representatives to select the available missionaries to adopt. Your love and encouragements are very meaningful to them.

Please prepare with the following considerations:

- 1. Please prepare your own gift box; you may pick up free boxes/envelopes (avoid oversize package for large shipping cost) at any post office, and the postage will be paid by each small group.
- 2. Please prepare a card with your words of love to express your caring along with your gifts.
- 3. For safety purposes, please do not have liquids (such as hand sanitizer or perfume), easy broken items (such as glass/ceramic material), or easily spoiled food items in the box.

Each group leader please contact your LMC representative: Judy Peng or Derek Mau (MC), Alex Ng or Fan Lai (CC), Yiki Cheng or Glenn Duh (CN), and Alan Liang or Lixin Yang (HOA) for mailing addresses or any further details.

Thanks for your passions and supports. God Bless you!

Yours Sincerely: Local Missions Committee (LMC) of FECSGV.